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Doe Creek Road Closed for Four Weeks 
 Powell, Idaho—Doe Creek Road No. 566 will be closed from June 12 through 

approximately July 7 while construction crews install culverts and perform other 

maintenance work. 

 The closure begins at milepost 0 where the Doe Creek Road intersects with 

Waw’aalamnime Creek Road 108.  It extends to milepost 4. 

 Questions about the closure should be directed to the Powell Ranger District at 

(208)942-3113. 
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